FILCD

IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT APR 24 2019
FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS /oo
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS
EAST ST. LOUIS OFFICE

IN RE: Administrative Order No. 242

CLOSING OF THE DISTRICT COURT

— S —

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER

In order to allow all judicial officers and staff to attend a memorial for United States
Magistrate Judge Clifford J. Proud, the Unites States District Court for the Southern District of
Illinois will close at noon on Friday, May 3, 2019. The Case Management/Electronic Case Filing
System (CM/ECF) will be available as usual, and drop boxes will be placed in both the East St.
Louis and Benton courthouse lobbies. In the event of an emergency, please call 314-496-1497.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

DATE: APRIL 24, 2019

Nancy J{Rosénstengel o
Chief United States District Judge




